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Hi,
Please reconsider the future of the Stonehenge site with  latest climate change emission
concerns HIGH on your Agenda,,,,,,,
and all the concerns/ advice of the 2021 World Heritage Committee.We people are so
concerned, ,especially if we aren't trying to do our best for future generations.
Thanks for your consideration.
Regards and good hopes for the future.
Jill Hollingworth




